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Question: 

“When the former Premier announced the Arden precinct – just ahead of the election, actually – he 
said there had been some substantial planning money already spent… Can I ask how much was spent 
on that Planning?” 

Answer: 

Investment in the Arden precinct includes up to $5.51 million for planning work to establish 
new planning controls. This was funded within the Planning portfolio through the Victorian 
Planning Authority’s Streamlining for Growth Program and FastTrack Program.

This work resulted in the delivery of the Arden Vision and Framework Plan, a planning 
scheme amendment, technical reports and development contributions plan that are 
informing the upcoming EOI process. 
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